
City of Margate City 
Department of Building Inspection 

9001 Winchester Avenue 
Margate City, New Jersey 08402 

(609) 822-1974 
Fax: (609) 822-2248 

March 30, 2020 

Dear Realtors: 

As the result of Governor Murphy’s Closure Order for all non-life sustaining businesses, effective 
March 21, 2020, all Municipal Administrative and office related operations are hereby closed until 
further notice. 

Housing Inspections: 

♦ All short-term and seasonal rentals are prohibited until May 15, 2020.  This prohibition may be 
extended until a later date.

♦ All yearly Rental Applications will be handled and scheduled for inspection on a case by case 
basis.

♦ All Land Use/Resale Applications will be handled and scheduled for inspection on a case by case 
basis.

♦ To submit an application and to request an inspection, please email us at
margate_inspection@margate-nj.com with the following information:

1. Your completed application, if applicable.

2. Requested inspection date and time frame.

3. Special instructions for access. (Lockbox Numbers, etc.)

4. Your contact information.

♦ The Building Department will respond to confirm your inspection as soon as possible and if 
applicable, to obtain credit card information to process your application. 

The health, safety and welfare of all New Jersey residents is a priority and we appreciate your 
cooperation. 

The full text of the Governor’s orders can be found at https://covid19.nj.gov/ 

Sincerely, 

James Galantino 
Construction Official 
Building Subcode Official 

John F. Amodeo 
Commissioner of Public Safety  

     James Galantino 
      Construction Official 
  Building Subcode Official 
      N.J. License #06161 
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